

Memorandum

To: Parks and Recreation Board

From: Ricardo Soliz, Division Manager

Parks and Recreation Department

Subject: Draft Recommendation on the process for Naming and/or Renaming of Parks and

Facilities

Date: November 23, 2010

Attach is a draft recommendation for a process for Naming and Renaming of Parks and Facilities. Staff collected data from 10 comparable cities across the country and analyzed their naming and renaming policies. Staff will be presenting a recommendation at your next Board meeting for discussion and possible action at a future Board Meeting.

If you have any questions, please call me at 974-9452.